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Ref: Secretary (TW)’s minutes at para 31/n on pre-page.

It is regarding holding of a meeting in the first week of
December’99 to review the progress of implementation of annual B
Tribal Sub-Plan 1999-2000. The last review meeting was held on
7.10.99 vide minutes of the meeting endorsed to all the sectoral
departments concerned vide page 99/c. Every sectoral department
has been requested to send follow up action report on the points @
concerning them discussed at the above meeting, but only the
following departments viz. DAH&VS, PCCF, RCS, Director of
Fisheries, EE, ALHW, DSS, Director of Education, Director
(IP&T) and DHS have sent the follow up action reports while the
follow up action report from the rest of the departments are yet to
be received. They are being reminded to send the follow up action
report immediately.

Earlier there was a proposal to review the progress of
implementation of TSP with sectoral departments at Car-Nicobar
vide this office signal dated 9.9.99 at page 28/c, but that could not
materialise. In this connection a reference is invited to the note at
para 21/n on page 6/n. However, the implementing agencies at Car- ?:,;
Nicobar including DC, Nicobars may be invited to participate in the
ensuing TSP review meeting, besides the heads of sectoral
departments at Port Blair so that the problems / difficulties
confronted by the implementing agencies could be discussed thread-
bare to find out workable solution. The meeting could be held on
7.12.99 at 10.00.a.m in the conference hall of the Secretariat instead
of in the office chamber of Secretary (TW) as it is too small to
accommodate all the participants.

Submitted for approval please. W
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